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Christmas Dinner 

The annual Christmas Dinner was a very different affair this time around.  For those of you who were 

not able to make it, you missed a wonderful, inclusive dinner.  J&A members joined the rest of the 

Regimental ‘family’ around the table(s) to celebrate with members of 32 Signal Regiment.  The food was 

excellent and the ‘service’ even better as members of the Regiment served up the dinner. 

Dues Are Due! 

Just a reminder that your membership dues are now payable and should be sent as follows: 
Amount: $20.00 (regardless of single or double membership) 
Payable to:  Jimmy and Associates 
Send to: 
D. Spessot 
69 Shootfield Cres 
Toronto, ON 
M1S 4E1 
 
So what’s next?  It’s that time already: 

Annual General Meeting 

Mark this day on your calendars NOW!   

What:  Jimmy and Associates Annual General Meeting 

When:  April 28 – start time: 1400hrs with Wine and Cheese to follow 

Where: Fort York Armoury, WO and Sgt’s Mess 

Details:  This IS an election year, so we look forward to seeing as many members as possible at the 

AGM.  Perhaps this is the year you will join the committee??  At any rate, come on out to vote and to be 

brought up to date on the ‘state of the nation.’  The weather should be nice, so no excuses – come on 

down and be a part of your Association! 

 

 

 
 


